
Helpful Reminders for the Return to School on 8th March 2021 

 

Please see below some important reminders/updates for the children returning to school 

on 8th March 2021. 

 

Park & Stride 

If you have requested a permit for the Park & Stride Scheme, these will be available to 

collect from the school office on Friday in readiness for use on Monday morning.  (Please 

check that your registration is printed correctly before leaving the premises).  Please do 

not park on Newbridge Lane Car Park without a permit, as you may be issued with a fine.   

 

School Opening and Closing Times by Phase 

Please see below the table below as a reminder:- 

 

YEAR GROUP ENTRANCE/COLLECTION START TIME FINISH TIME 

Nursery EYFS/KS1 Gate 9:15am 3:15pm 

Reception EYFS/KS1 Gate 9:15am 3:15pm 

Years 1 & 2 EYFS/KS1 Gate 8:55am 3:00pm 

Years 3 & 4 Main Gate 9:05am 3:25pm 

Years 5 & 6 Main Gate 8:45am 3:05pm 

 
Please ensure that your child arrives promptly in school uniform and at their allocated 

time. 

 

Appointments 

Please ensure all appointments are booked outside of school hours, if possible. 

 

Face Coverings 

Please wear face coverings when dropping off and picking up your child/ren from school. 

 

Home Learning Devices 

Please can all devices that were loaned from school for home learning be returned on 

Monday, 8th March in their boxes with chargers and cases (if applicable). 

 

Nursery 

Nursery children who do a part day should be dropped off and picked up from the 

Nursery gate from Monday, 8th March. 

 

Individual/Class Photographs 

Individual photographs will take place on Wednesday, 10th March in the morning.  

Unfortunately, due the current situation, there will be no family group photographs this 

year. 

 

Class photographs will take place during the afternoon of the 10th March. 



 

Full school uniform will need to be worn. 

 

Wellbeing Wednesday – Years 1 to 6 

Due to the photographs taking place on Wednesday, 10th March, Wellbeing Wednesday 

will be moved to Thursday, 11th March and will be Thoughtful Thursday for this week only. 

 

Years 1 – 6 will need to come to school in full uniform on Wednesday, 10th March and wear 

suitable clothes for outdoor activities for Thoughtful Thursday, 11th March. 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Parents’ Evening will take place the week commencing Monday, 15th March, using School 

Cloud. 

 

Swimming 

As a reminder, please see the swimming timetable below (letters can be found on the 

website):- 

Year 3 – from Wednesday, 17th March until Wednesday, 21st July 

Year 6 – from Thursday, 18th March until Thursday, 27th May (There will be no swimming 

on Thursday, 6th May) 

Year 4 – from Thursday, 17th June until Thursday, 22nd July 

 

After School Club 

There will be no After School Club on Friday, 29th March as it is the last day of term 

before the Easter break. 

 

Please ensure all outstanding payments have been made before booking new sessions.   

Sessions need to be booked and paid for in advance for Breakfast and After School Club 

via School Money. 

 

Inset Days 

6th and 7th May 2021 are now inset days.  Term dates can be found on our website. 

 

 

Mrs C Lee 

Head Teacher 


